Garrison Command Prague
Cinska 26/22, Praha 6, PSC 160 00, datova schranka hjyaavk

Prague, & June 2022

Dear Colonel Arnold,

I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for your drillteam’s participation in
DrillFest 2022 in Prague and Karlovy Vary. DrillFest was the first bigger public
event Prague Garrison Command was organizing after two-year covid break. At
first, it had been uncertain this project could have been resurrected, but
eventually, we made it and all the drillteams were very welcomed to come and
demonstrate their excellence.

I am sure each member of your drillteam was committed to cross-garrison
collaboration, and it was wonderful to hear a lot of people - representatives of
the General Staff of the Czech Armed Forces and Ministry of Defence,
representatives of diplomatic missions in the Czech Republic, journalists,
inhabitants of Prague and Karlovy Vary - saying that DrillFest 2022 brought
them lots for thrilling and unforgettable experiences.

Moreover, I hope your soldiers also benefited from being assigned to take part in
this event, so they were able to get acquainted with soldiers of the other garrisons,
compare their skills and expertise and get a little insight into Czech culture.

I hope we will be able to welcome your drillteam to the Czech Republic next year,
because DrillFest 2023 sounds like an exciting opportunity — an opportunity we
could succeed and excel in together again!!!!

Sincerely Yours,

v

Colone adeke?ba
Comgnand.

Colonel Miloslav Arnold
Bratislava Garrison Commander



